Live Gracegully Dance Studo
December Newsletter

2024-2025 Season
Important Information

Tuition has been posted to all dancers
accounts based on the registration we have
for them in our system. If you notice that
there is an issue or discrepancy, please
reach out so that we can get it squared
away.

Our themed holiday show, “Christmas
in New York” will be held at Bob Hope
Auditorium (XHS) on December 21 at
7pm. Handouts with hair, makeup, and
costume info are available at the front
desk. Dancers are expected to arrive
ready with hair and makeup done at
6:30pm.

We are in full swing of learning our
holiday routines for the show so we ask
that families make it a priority for their
dancers to be in class each week leading
up to the show.

If you know your dancer will be unable
to participate in the Holiday Show,
please let your teacher know or reach out
to us on Facebook Messenger! We still
encourage them to participate in class.

Upcoming Events

PARENT WATCH WEEK
December 3&5

ANNUAL HOLIDAY SHOW
December 21 @7pm

WINTER BREAK - NO CLASSES
December 23-January 3

WINTER WORKSHOP
December 28

Tickets are on sale at the front desk!
Tickets are $12 for adults (18+) and $10 for
children (ages 3-17) if purchased prior to
the show. Tickets bought at the door will
be $15.

Enjoy some quality time with your loved
ones over Winter Break! The studio will
be closed December 23-January 3.

Join us for our Winter Workshop on
December 28! This is an amazing
opportunity to try out some new styles and
learn from teachers in a relaxed, fun
environment. More details to come so
keep an eye out!

Weekly Schedule
side a Tuesday side b Thursday
5:00-5:30 Acro1 &2 5:30-6:30 Mini Pre-Team
5:30-6:00 Creative Mvmt 5:30-6:00 Tap 1 6:30-7:15 Jazz 2
6:00-6:30 Ballet 1 6:00-6:30 Jr Pre-Team 7:15-8:00 Hip Hop 2
6:30-7:00 Ballet 2 6:30-7:00 Jr Pre-Team 8:00-8:45 Lyrical/Contemp.
7:00-7:30 Hip Hop 1 7:00-7:45 Tap 2 8:00-9:00 Performance Co.



